
Pembroke Regional Hospital 
MEMO 

To: All Staff and Physicians 
From: Information Technology Department 
Date: November 9, 2022 
Subject: New Citrix StoreFront Page 

 

On Wednesday, November 16th, the hospital will be changing over to the 
new Citrix StoreFront page. This change should only impact the design view 
as there are no planned functionality changes at this time. This change will 
assist in moving applications to a new Citrix environment that will help with 
stability and security. 

Should you experience any issues with the new Citrix Storefront, please 
contact the helpdesk. Create a ticket or call the helpdesk at ext. 8000 with 
any issue that requires immediate attention. 

 

 


